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Dear officer,
I’m a individual investor. I want to make a petition for changing the stock halt rule.

The current stock halt rule is really bad for retail investors! Now when a stock down halt release, the price can drop
more than 10% of the halting price, that’s ridiculous. That’s only encouraging big money to manipulate the market.
They push stock price quickly by making serval halt up, then a halt down to drop 30% or 50% to wipe retail
investors out. It’s better to make halt up and halt down both the same limit 10% up or down from the halting price.
You know when a stock up or down 10% China halt a stock for the whole day until the next day market open, it’s
for protecting the small investors. For US we can make the stock halt 10% from last price, no matter the halting time
is, no matter it’s halt up or down. This will protect small investors. Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,

Joseph
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